
   IHAJ-E 
  

 
USER AGREEMENT AND PARENTAL PERMISSION 

FORM 
 
As a user of the Carbon County School District No. 2 computer network, I hereby agree to 
comply with School District policy IHAJ and the rules set forth therein pertaining to communi-
cation over the Internet in a reliable fashion while honoring all relevant laws and restrictions.  I 
agree only to use the Internet for legitimate, educational purposes.   
 
I do hereby expressly consent to allow school district personnel, including teachers, aides and 
administrators, to access and review any computer files, e-mail transmissions, and other 
computer data and/or information received by or sent from the student named below in order to 
ensure that the school district computers are being used appropriately and solely for educational 
purposes.   
 
Date:_____________________ ______________________________ 

Student 
 
As the parent or legal guardian of the student signing above, I grant permission for my child to 
access the network for computer services, such as electronic mail and the Internet.  I 
understand that individuals and families may be held liable for violations.  I understand that 
some materials on the Internet may contain items that are illegal, defamatory, inaccurate or 
potentially offensive to some people, and I accept responsibility for guidance of Internet use, 
including setting and conveying acceptable standards to my child to follow when selecting, 
sharing, or exploring information on this network.  We do hereby release the School District, its 
Board of Trustees, staff, and agents, from any liability of any kind arising out of our son's or 
daughter's use of the computer/Internet system at the school.   
 
We do hereby authorize school district personnel, including teachers, aides and administrators, 
to access and review any computer files, e-mail transmissions, and other computer data and/or 
information received by or sent from the student named above in order to ensure that the school 
district computers are being used appropriately and solely for educational purposes.   
 
Parent consents to allow school to use Internet (Web site) operators to offer online programs for 
the benefit of students and the school system, such as for communication regarding homework, 
facilitating online testing and/or communication regarding grades.   
 
The school requires that the service provider assure the school that it has in place a procedure 
or security system to maintain the confidentiality of any personal information that the service 
provider could have access to.   
 
Because these services or programs will necessitate giving access to student personal 
information to the Internet or Web site operators that host or facilitate these programs, the 
school must represent that it has parental permission for this and your execution of this 
policy/handbook shall be considered permission.   
  
Date:____________________ ______________________________ 

Parent/Guardian 
 
Date:____________________ ______________________________ 

Parent/Guardian 
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